
 
Truth Learning Academy 

Emergency Plan 
 

 
Truth Learning Academy will be open regular hours during hurricanes and 
other storms unless: 
 

• We do not have electricity, water, or telephone service. 
 

• There is significant damage to the school building or property. 
 

• The Sheriff's Office advises motorists to remain off the roads. 
 
 
Truth Learning Academy follows the Seminole County Public School 
calendar. We will be out-of-session if the county public schools close.  
 
If you have concerns about your child’s safety during a storm, we advise 
you to use your best judgment and keep your child at home, or to pick them 
up at Truth Learning Academy if they are already here. 


